
                            

NUMBERED MEMORANDUM 15-033 

 

 

TO:  Program Coordinators 

  Program/Site Nutritionists 

 

FROM:  Marjorie Chambers 
State WIC Director 

 

DATE: June 26, 2015 

 

 

SUBJECT: Follow-up to June 12, 2015 Statewide Meeting: Policy Clarifications.  

 

 

 
This memorandum transmits guidance on the Policy Clarification session held during the 

morning timeframe at the June 12th Statewide meeting.  Please note that this Q and A sheet refers 

only to the policies and forms discussed at the session.  Additional questions received from local 

agencies during the June 12th meeting, not related to these policies and forms will be addressed 

under separate cover by mid-July.  

 

Please contact Amanda Moore at 860-509-8055 or Amanda.Moore@ct.gov or Marilyn Lonczak 

at 860-509-8261 or Marilyn.Lonczak@ct.gov with questions.  
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